
Gina LeDuc-Kuntz
Freeport

Dear Members of the Committee on State and Local Government, my name is Gina 
LeDuc-Kuntz. I live in Freeport. I am writing you today to urge you to pass LD 1536. 
To me, this bill is very straightforward and simply protects the People's voice on the 
local level ensuring ordinances cannot be passed with out a fair public hearing. 
Please adopt this very prudent measure and vote "ought to pass" on LD 1536.
Thank You,
Gina LeDuc-Kuntz
Freeport


